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This week’s award winners are Jordan, Bradley, 
Monique, Hannah, Toby, Kyla, Ethan, Xavier and Evey. 

 

Voluntary School Contributions 

Voluntary school contributions for 2013 are $30.00 per 
student as they were in 2012.  Voluntary school 
contributions go towards buying consumables used in 
the classroom by the students and are an important 
part of providing students with as many opportunities 
as possible.  These contributions are voluntary and 
students will not be disadvantaged if they are not paid. 

Please return your fees in the attached envelope and if 
you wish to pay by instalment, see Mr Scott or Mrs 
Chapman in the office. 

 

 

 

 

School Banking 

We will continue with Commonwealth School banking 
again this year.  Wednesday is the official day for 
banking but it can be handed into the office at any time. 

 

Welcome BBQ 

The P&C will be holding a welcome BBQ at the school 
next Friday evening, 15th March starting at 5:30pm. 
 All family and friends are welcome to come. This is a 
great opportunity to get to meet and chat to other 
parents and staff and connect with our wonderful 
supportive school community. 
Each family is asked to bring a salad and drinks. The 
P&C will provide sausages and rissoles. 
Please return the attached slip indicating how many 
children and adults will be attending for catering 
purposes. 
 
 
Easter Celebrations 

We will hold an Easter assembly and hat parade at 
school on Thursday28th March. Activities on the day 
will begin at 2pm. All parents, family and friends are 
welcome. 

This year we are giving the students and their parent 
helpers the opportunity to make Easter Hats at home in 
preparation for the Parade. 

 

Spring Terrace Athletics Carnival 

We will hold our Spring Terrace Athletics Carnival on 
Friday 22nd March beginning at 10am. This is a fun day 
for students to have a go at a variety of events and 
enjoy some friendly competition. All parents, friends 
and family are welcome to come along. There will be a  
sausage sizzle lunch available on the day. 
 

 

What’s On!! 
 TERM 1 2013 
P&C Bulb orders: Mon 11 March 
Instrumental Program final Enrolment date: Wed 
13 March-Donna Riles keyboard@orangecon.org.au 
Spring Terrace Athletics Carnival: Fri 22 March 
Easter Hat Parade & Assembly: 2pm Thur28 March 
OSSA Athletics-Waratahs Sports ground: Fri 5 April 
Life Education Van: Tues 9 April 
 


